
LOOKING FOR RESEARCH 
PARTICIPANTS

We are collecting opinions from veterinary and animal care workers on diaster preparedness 
related to the COVID-19 pandemic, with the goal to develop and maintain a resilient animal care 
workforce capable of responding to this and future crisis situations.

We encourage you to participate if you are a:
- Veterinary medicine worker
- Animal shelter or animal control worker
- Zoological facility or wildlife worker

If you fit into the above categories and would like to participate in the this study, please 
or scan the QR code

This survey should take approximately 10-20 minutes to complete. 

Please feel free to widely distribute to other co-workers and colleagues. 

If you have questions or would like more information on this study, please visit 

or email us at:

CLICK HERE
<www.tinyurl.com/covetstudy>

covet@jhu.edu

Our Website
<ehe.jhu.edu/research/covet>

http://www.tinyurl.com/covetstudy
mailto:covet@jhu.edu
http://ehe.jhu.edu/research/covet
http://www.tinyurl.com/covetstudy
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